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Board of Directors

June 17, 2019 JUN 18 2019

MINING & MINERALS DIVISION

Fernando Martinez, Director

Frank Adelo Mining and Minerals Division

President NM Energy, Mineral and Natural Resources Dept.
1220 St. Francis Drive
Lela McFerrin Santa Fe, NM 87505
Vice President
David Lemke RE: Tererro Exploration Project — Comexico LLC

Treasurer

Dear Director Martinez:
James Congdon

Secretary The Upper Pecos Watershed Association (UPWA) hereby requests that a public
Douglass Jeffords hearing be conducted on the application of Comexico LLC to drill up to 30
Past President exploration holes on unpatented mining claims located on public lands in the
Jones Hill area of Santa Fe County. Access to this area is provided by NM
Carol Johnson Highway 63 at the junction of Indian Creek in San Miguel County in the Pecos

George Romero River Canyon.

Martin Varela For your information, UPWA was originally formed in 2006 and is recognized
_ as a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization and is overseen by a nine-member Board
David Hernandez of Directors. UPWA’s primary goals are to (1) protect and improve the health

of the Pecos watershed; (2) address significant ecological and environmental
issues in the watershed; and (3) preserve traditional and cultural uses and
benefit to the local economy.

If you have any questions or require any further information, please let us know
by written correspondence or email to the addresses provided.

Regards,
i
Frank Adelo, President
Upper Pecos Watershed Association

PO Box 140
Pecos, NM 87552
(505) 757-3600
upwa(@pecoswatershed.org
www.pecoswatershed.org




